
Podiatrist 
Deborah Behre, DMP 

Chehalis Tribal Wellness Center  
Diabetic patients should have their feet checked by a Podiatrist at least once a year, even if 

you don’t have any foot problems. 
 

Deborah Behre will be here on 
7/12/22  1:00 pm—4:00pm 

7/26/22  8:00 am—Noon 
8/16/22  1:00 pm—4:00 pm 

8/30/22  8:00 am—Noon 
9/27/22     8:00 am to 4:00pm 

10/18/22    8:00 am to 4:00 pm 
 

Please call the Chehalis Tribal Wellness Center for an     
Appointment 360.273.5504 

If you would like to make an appointment to see her please call the                  
CTWC at 360.273.5504  

NOTICE: Information displayed on this flyer, in email or on our website calendar is subject to 
change without notice. Please refer to this flyer’s contact person for the latest update.  

 


